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LETTER FROM THE EDITOR

Dear Reader,

On January 5, 2023, the Law Review lost a beloved member of our
community. Eliza Lancaster was a Senior Staffer on the Law Review,
set to complete her Juris Doctor this May and pursue a judicial
clerkship thereafter. This issue is dedicated to her and published in
her loving memory.

Eliza Lancaster was a bright light for the Law Review community and
a source of much laughter, dedication, and drive. The Law Review is
grateful to have had her as a member. To the publication, she was a
dedicated staffer. To the team, she was a valued member. To her
colleagues, she was an incredible friend.

With Respect,

M-

Shahnoor Kamal Khan
Editor-in-Chief, American University Law Review



